
From:  William Clark 
To: Helen Donaldson 
CC: David Margolis-Pineo;  Jennifer Thompson 
Date:  6/1/2015 4:11 PM 
Subject:  Re: Fwd: Bishop Street Draft Plat plan 
Attachments: Bishop St No 72 Subdivision Plat Plan 5 22 2015 
Survey Review 6 01 2015.PDF; Bishop St No 72 Boundary and Topo Survey 
Rev 1 20 2015 Survey Review 5 12 2015.PDF 
 
Hi Nell, 
  
I met with Bob Metcalf of Mitchell Associates last week and went over the 
Boundary and Topographic Survey plan (attached). 
  
He agreed to show the proposed 30 foot storm drain easement on the plans.  
That has not been corrected. 
  
In addition, the same elevation datum problem exists on the Subdivision Plat 
Plan dated 5 22 2015 which you sent me this morning.  They state they used 
NAVD88 which is not the official City datum.  Existing Grades/Topo, Proposed 
grades, and structures need to be corrected to the Official City of Portland 
Datum prior to approval. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Bill 
  
 
>>> Helen Donaldson June 1, 2015 8:50 AM >>> 
Bill and Jen,  
  
This is a draft subdivision plat for a 30-unit Avesta project, all apartments, out 
on Bishop Street.  Could you take a look and let me know your comments 
when you have a chance? 
  
Thanks,  
Nell 






